OFFICE OF THE ACCOUNTANT GENERAL (A&E)
KERALA, THIRUVANANTHAPURAM-695 001

TGS (& 7 §) B $1 Braferd, fea=agw - 695 001 (;}
i
187
o

Decicata 13 Tre® in Pulic Ttens

PM/2/9-7/24-25/ Dated 20/09//2024

To

1. Al District/Sub Treasury Officers
2. The Director of Treasuries, Thiruvananthapuram

Sub: Granting of family pension through guardian on production of guardianship
Certificate obtained for limited/unlimited period —reg.
Ref: Letter No.2686635/PEN-B4/9/2024-FIN dated 05/08/2024

In reply to clarification sought for from this office regarding acceptance of limited
guardianship certificate for continued payment of family pension to differently abled persons,
Government Finance(Pension-B) Department have clarified that payment can be made on the
PPO through guardian on production of guardianship certificate obtained for limited/unlimited
period. Copy of the Government letter is enclosed for reference.

Therefore, it is intimated that, henceforth, the name of the guardian will not be
mentioned in the PPOs issued from this office in respect of differently abled persons for
payment through guardian sanctioned based on limited guardianship certificate. The period of
expiry of the guardianship certificate as per which the family pension is being authorized, will
be noted in the PPO.

For continued payment of family pension beyond the expiry date of the guardianship
certificate, fresh guardianship certificate may be abtained either for limited or unlimited period
and also subject to the compliance of conditions as specified in G.O(P)N0.592024/FIN dated

22/07/2024,
Yours fai
Sr.Accounts u(
AW Email : agaekerala@cag.gov.in W/ Fax: 0471-2330242 F3WTU Telephone: 0471-2776100




No.2686635/PEN-B4/9/2024-FIN Finance (Pension-B) Department
Thiruvananthapuram
Dated: 05/08/2024
From
Principal Secretary (Finance)
To A

The Dirgctor of Treasuries
Pattom, Pattom Palace P. O..
Thiruv puram.

Sir,

Sub:- Granting of family pension through guardian on production of
guardianship certificate obtained for limited/ unlimited period — reg.

Refi- Letter No.PM/2/6-44/2024-25/159 from the Accountant General dated
29/07/2024.

As per existing procedure, when Pension Payment Orders (PPOs) are issued
to Treasuries in favour of differently abled persons, the name of the guardian is
specified in the PPO through whom payment is to be made.

Limited Guardianship Certificate is issued for a specific period and for
specific decision and situation and shall operate in accordance to the will of the
person with disability. Hence PPO cannot be issued with the name of the guardian
specified with the Limited Guardianship Certificate. Hence as per the suggesfion put
forwarded by the Accountant General vide letter referred above, you are requested to
make payment on the PPO through guardian on production of guardianship
certificate obtained for limited’ unlimited penod.

Yours faithfully.
PREETHA V. S
UNDER SECRETARY
For Pnncipal Secretary (Finance)
Approved for Issue,

G :é! ke
Section Officer.

Copy t0:< The Accountant General (A&E), Thiruvananthapuram.
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